
 

 

 

Key questions 

 

 “Church Communion”  

Document of a Doctrinal Conversation 

 

 

1. Do you think that the CPCE’s course of development is properly reflected in part 1 

of the document?  

Which aspects would you like to see further elaborated upon or made more 

precise? 

 

2. Do you deem that the basic theological foundation of the model of church 

communion is properly reflected in part 2 of the document?  

Which aspects would you like to see further elaborated upon or made more 

precise? 

 

3. Do you deem that the current challenges faced by the CPCE and the model of 

church communion it represents are properly reflected in part 3? 

 

4. How do you regard the recommendations outlined in part 4?  

Which suggestions would you wish to emphasise, and which are you sceptical 

about?  

Where should the CPCE focus its efforts over the forthcoming years? 

 

5. Do you opine that the suggestion of compiling a “charta spiritualis” should be 

pursued?  

Should the CPCE clarify the principle of communion on which it is based more 

clearly in its English title by changing this from the “Community of Protestant 

Churches in Europe” to the “Communion of Protestant Churches in Europe”? 

 

 

 

Please, send your statement to the main office of the Community of Protestant Churches in 
Europe by 1 August 2017. 

 


